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FEB 6 1987

Docket Nos. 50-460
and 50-508

Washington Public Power Supply System
ATTN: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager

Regulatory Programs
Box 1223
Elma, WA 98541

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your letter dated January 23, 1987, requesting

a response to your earlier letter of January 6,1986, regarding possible

errors in Invoices D0119 and D0120 for operating license reviews for

WNP-1 and -3 through June 23, 1984. As indicated in Mr. Hol10way's

letter to you dated January 16, 1987, we hope to have a response to you

by April 30, 1987.

Sincerely,

/e/
Graham D. Johnson, Director
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Resource Management
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